MASS EMAIL (CEO): Advisory No. 2024-27: Limited Ballot Voters and District Chart

Texas Secretary of State Elections Division <TXSoSAgency@public.govdelivery.com>

To:Irene Espinoza <iespinoza@co.bailey.tx.us>

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

Texas Secretary of State



ELECTIONS DIVISION

TO: Texas Election Officials

FROM: Elections Division, Texas Secretary of State

SUBJECT: Advisory No. 2024-27: Limited Ballot Voters and District Chart

DATE: September 9, 2024

Dear Election Officials,

Our office has issued Advisory No. 2024-27: Limited Ballot Voters and the District Chart.

When posted, this advisory will be located on your Conducting Elections pages.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Heidi Martinez

Managing Attorney - Elections Division

Office of the Texas Secretary of State

1019 Brazos Street | Rudder Building, 2nd Floor | Austin, Texas 78701 1.800.252.VOTE (8683)

elections@sos.texas.gov | www.sos.state.tx.us/elections

The information contained in this email is intended to provide advice and assistance in election matters per §31.004 of the Texas Election Code. It is not intended to serve as a legal opinion for any matter. Please review the law yourself, and consult with an attorney when your legal rights are involved.

If you have any questions regarding this e-mail, please e-mail elections@sos.texas.gov

Stay Connected with Texas Secretary of State:







SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

<u>Manage Subscriptions</u> | <u>Unsubscribe All</u> | <u>Help</u>

This email was sent to lespinoza@co.bailey.tx.us using GovDelivery Communications Cloud on behalf of: Texas Secretary of State · 707 17th St, Suite 4000 · Denver, CO 80202